MEMORANDUM

TO:
Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members


Randy Poe, Superintendent

FROM:

Pam Eklund



Special Education Director
DATE:
October 3, 2017
RE:
Local Agreement for Cooperation on Full Utilization of Head Start School Year 2017-18
For the board to approve this agreement for the 2017-18 school year between the Boone County Board of Education and the Northern Kentucky Community Action Commission Head Start Program which coordinates services to eligible children through state and federal funds. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
